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Amanda has a background in pollination ecology, 

science education, and community engagement. She is 

the Rare Insect Conservation Coordinator for Utah and 

established the state’s Rare Insect Conservation 

Program in 2019, identifying at-risk insect species and 

developing recommended conservation actions for 

recovery and listing prevention. Since 2020, she has 

served as Chair of the Western Monarch & Native Insect 

Pollinator working group, leading efforts to promote and 

expand holistic pollinator conservation strategies in 

Western states through inter-agency and cross-sector 

partnerships, community outreach, and sound science. 


